
 

School PE and After School Clubs – Autumn Term 

Dear Parents, 

This term we look forward to welcoming Mrs Burroughs, a specialist PE teacher, 

who will be joining us every Tuesday. She will be working with us to develop PE 

across the whole school during PE lessons and after school. She will also be 

working with ‘mini leaders’ at lunchtimes to develop playtime games and 

activities. 

This half term Mrs Burroughs will be taking Dunstanburgh and Ford classes for 

Basketball every Tuesday during the afternoon. She will then be running a ‘Ball 

Skills After School Club’ for children in Years 1 and 2 from 3.15pm to 

4.15pm 

We are also pleased to offer an After School Cricket Club with Coach Tom 

Vickers on Fridays between 3.15pm and 4.15pm. This is open to children in 

Years 3, 4 and 5 

Both clubs will start next week and run for 6 weeks. The cost will be £18 per 

club per half term for the first child and £6 for each additional sibling. 

Please return the slip below, with payment to the school office by Monday 12th 

September. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

Kind regards, 

Amanda Solomon 

School Office 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

My Child (ren) would like a place at the following after school club(s): 

Ball Skills – Tuesdays: Name …..……………………………………. Class ………………………….. 

Cricket – Fridays: Name ………………………………………………. Class ………………………….. 

Collection arrangements (e.g. Allsorts, parents etc.) ……………………………………………….. 

Amount enclosed ………………………..(cash or cheque payable to NCC) 

Signed ………………………………………………………. Date …………………………………………….. 


